Board Meeting Update
April 20, 2015

Board of Education News:
Lillianne Marlenga, Jon Pesko, and Tracie Burkart were sworn in for a three-year term
on the Board of Education.

Darin Baratka was recognized for his 10 years of service to the Phillips Board of
Education.

Student Information:

1) PhMS Students of the Month: Damien Janacek (6), Brianna Klaar (7), and Virginia
McMillan (8)

2) PHS Students of the Month: Mark Harmon (10) and Erin Crabtree (11).

3) PES Students of the Month: Gavin Esterholm (1) and Devynn DelLeasky (5)

The following items were approved during open session of the February 16, 2015
Board of Education meeting.
1)  Approval of personnel report
a. Hiring of Christina Tingo as 40% speech/language teacher pending release of
current contract.
b. Hiring of Melissa Dragovich and Jay Janssen as school bus drivers
c. Accept resignation of Jodi Podmolik as cook/server.
2) Approved budget amendments for 2014-15 for all funds.
3) Approval of bills.

The following items were approved following executive session of the April 20,
2015 Board of Education meeting:

1) Resignation accepted from Angela Dvorak
2) Final retirement agreement approved for Julie Olson



